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Luxemburg joins the AEA 
 

We are happy to inform you that Luxemburg, joins the AEA on the 1st of January 2022. 

Mr Guy Lejeune, the president of the Luxemburg confederation of health professionals (C.M.S. - 
Conféderation des Métiers de la Santé), division Hearing Aid Professionals, and Mrs Sara Scombussolo, the 
legal advisor, joined our AEA General Assembly as a guest on the 7th of June 2021 and after consulting their 
board, they decided to join the AEA on the 1st of January 2022. 

 

 

 

Please join us in welcoming our colleagues from Luxemburg to our association.  

The AEA (European Association of Hearing Aid Professionals) was founded in 1970 and is headquartered in 
Brussels since 2008.   

It is an association of national professional organisations representing more than 40.000 hearing aid 
professionals from 14 countries across Europe. 

AEA strives to improve the quality of hearing care services, ensure a transparent, fair and competitive 
market, and safeguard freedom of choice in the interest of the end-user.  

 

https://www.aea-audio.org/portal/index.php/member-countries 
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